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From the Principal 

Welcome to October! It has been a great first month to kick-off the 2023-24 school year, 
and your children have been hard working, engaged, and passionate learners. Thank you 
for your support in helping to ensure that your child has a successful start to the new 
school year. Thank you for attending our Back-to-School Orientation, Meet the Teacher 
Day, September PTA meeting, and Curriculum Night & Book Fair Family Night. Your 
support always matters!  
  
Social and emotional learning (SEL) is critical for student success, and this has never been 
truer than it is today. Whittier third through fifth grade students will be taking the 
Panorama Social and Emotional Learning survey next week. The survey prompts students 
to reflect on their own actions and thoughts as well as their overall experience at our 
school. Survey data will help school staff create a more positive school experience for all 
students as well as provide specific support for students in need. The results from these 
surveys will be shared with pre-approved adults who work closely with your children in the 
school. SEL data, alongside academic and attendance information, will allow adults to 
provide specific and targeted interventions as needed to support students succeeding at 
school. If you have any questions about the survey, please contact me.  
  
Whittier 5th grade students went to Camp Killoqua this week! It is such an amazing 
outdoor learning experience for our 5th grade students every year to have this opportunity 
to be able to attend camp. Thank you, Whittier families for your support every year to 
ensure that all students can participate in outdoor camp. Our PTA raised over $22,000 at 
the end of the 2022-23 school year in the APEX Fun Run Fundraiser, and this fundraising 
money goes right back into our school programs to serve our students and school. A 
portion of the funds raised helps to support all 5th grade students having the opportunity to 
attend camp every year. Thank you!  
  
Whittier’s fall parent/teacher conference week will take place Monday, 
November 13 through Friday, November 17 (two weeks later than past years). You 
will have the opportunity to meet with your child’s teacher to find out about their 
individual progress, learn about the remarkable things happening in your child’s 
classroom, and find out how to support your child at home while working in partnership 
with your child’s teacher. You will be receiving more information from your child’s teacher 
at the end of October to set up a specific conference time meeting.  
  
Finally, I wanted to emphasize to parents that student safety is the highest priority at 
Whittier. Please remember that the Whittier campus doors are locked until 8:15 a.m. 
Please do not drop your child off by themselves before 8:15 a.m. as we do not have 
supervision for students outside of the entrance or outside of the playground fence area in 
the morning. And for parents dropping their child off in the parking lot in the morning, 
please make sure the student drop-off point is at the entrance of the building in front of the 
office so students can immediately step onto the sidewalk at the office entrance. Please do 
not drop your child off in the parking lot loop as it is not safe for students to walk through 
the parking lot between cars to enter the building. Thank you for your support.  
  
Our students are off to a great start in demonstrating “The Whittier Way” expectations 
to Be Safe, to Be Respectful, and to Be Your Best. Parents, thank you for your 
continued support in making Whittier a great place to learn. Let’s make it an outstanding 
October!   
 
 

-Tony Wentworth, Principal  
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October 4-6 
5th Grade to Camp Killoqua 
 

October 6 
LIF-1:35 PM Dismissal 
 

October 9 
Soccer Club begins M & W- 
(10/9-11/29) 
Natural Leaders Meeting - Library 6PM 

 

October 13 
NO SCHOOL-Teacher Workday 
 

October 16 
PTA Read-a-Thon Fundraiser Begins! 
Watchdog Dads Kickoff Event 6-7 PM 
PTA Meeting in Library 7-8 PM 
 

October 20 
LIF-1:35 PM Dismissal 
 

October 24 
EPS Dental Screening Day-Office 
Conference Room 
HS & Beyond @ Everett HS 
 

October 26 
PTA Trunk or Treat Festival 5:30-7:30 PM 
 

October 27 
LIF Day – 1:35 pm dismissal 
 

November 3 
Reduced Student Day 12:20 PM 
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Whittier PTA                                               

Happy October, Wildcats! 
 
Fall is here!  As we settle into our school routines, your PTA community is gearing up for a fun and meaningful 
year.  At the September meeting, we formed committees for upcoming events, teacher support and campus 
improvements.  There is lot of opportunity to join in!  If you have any interest and time to share, we would love to 
have you. 
 
The Popcorn Fridays Committee has already begun popping fresh popcorn during lunches once a month!  You 
may have noticed popcorn bags come home with your students last week.  Our Teacher Grants Committee is going 
through applications now to award teachers money for new systems and equipment.  The Fall Fundraiser 
Committee is gearing up for an exciting Read-A-Thon fundraiser to support our art docent program and general 

fund.  The October PTA meeting is Monday, October 16th at 7pm in the library and via Zoom.   
 
Thank you for making the fall book fair a BIG success!  With the help of over 20 volunteers and our committee chair extraordinaire, Erin Sylvester, so 
many students and families enjoyed shopping for books and raising money for the Whittier library on curriculum night. 
 
Trunk or Treat is back this year on Thursday, October 26th.  Parents can sign up to host a trunk by emailing AlexaSheraton@gmail.com.  
We would also LOVE candy donations!  You can drop off candy at the front office by October 24th.   
 
Our amazing art docent program has kicked off!  If you are interested in leading or helping with an art project in a classroom, contact Tiffany Nash at 
whittierartprogram@gmail.com.  
 
Everyone has a place in PTA.  We help you stay informed, connect you to other families and make those elementary years fun for our students!  We hope 
you will join PTA, and we believe any amount of participation (whether that is joining, giving an hour of your time at an event, or coming to a meeting) is 
important.  Membership is $10/member this year.  You can join online at this link or by scanning the QR code below.  
https://www.memberplanet.com/packetview/whittierpta7-3-55/joinwhittierpta 
 
We are looking forward to a fun fall! 
 
The Whittier Elementary PTA 
Amanda McCaskey - President 
Trista Taylor - Vice President 
Emily Bott - Secretary 
Heather Ethier - Treasurer 
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IMPORTANT INFORMATION: SCHOOL ATTENDANCE  

Welcome Whittier Families!  

Please read below for essential information regarding school attendance.   

• ALL families must report student absences to the Whittier OFFICE. 

You may report an absence one of two ways: 

1. Call the Attendance Line at 425-385-4305 and leave a voicemail.  

2. Send an email to WHEAttendance@everettsd.org 

 
It is great to notify your teacher of an absence, but the only way to excuse an absence is by contacting the 

office.   

• To excuse an absence, a parent/guardian must provide a reason. 
(Examples: illness, mental health day, travel, doctor appt, etc.) 

 

• Students arriving after 8:35 AM are tardy and must check-in at the office for a pass. 
 

• Students arriving after 9:05 AM are considered absent and must check-in at the office for a pass. 

A parent/guardian must provide a reason to excuse the partial day absence.   

 

• Students are granted up to 5 excused days each school year for travel/vacation.  

Complete and return the Prearranged Absence Form to the office BEFORE your trip. 

 
 
 

 

Whittier Watch D.O.G.S. 

Are you a dad or father figure looking for a way to make a meaningful impact in your child's life? 

Look no further than the Watch D.O.G.S. program at Whittier Elementary School - it is the most 

wonderful thing you can do for your child! 
 

As a Watch D.O.G.S. volunteer, you will have the opportunity to be a positive male role model for 

your child and their peers, create a safer school environment, and assist teachers in the classroom. 

Imagine the look on your child's face as they see you at school, playing games with them during 

recess, and helping out in the classroom. 
 

Your involvement as a Watch D.O.G.S. volunteer will not only create lasting memories for you and your child but also have a significant 

impact on their education and well-being. Studies have shown that children who have positive male role models in their lives are more 

likely to have higher self-esteem, better academic outcomes, and improved social skills. 
 

So, why wait? Sign up today for a day with Watch D.O.G.S. at Whittier Elementary School and give your child the gift of a lifetime - a 

positive male role model who cares about their education and safety. Scan the QR code for more info! 

 

 

    

 

mailto:WHEAttendance@everettsd.org
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